St.Paul's Peel C of E Primary School



Year 1 Phonics

A phonics meeting took place for year 1 to inform all parents about the screening check taking place in June.

Year 2/6 S.A.T Meetings

Meetings took place for Y2 and Y6 telling parents about the upcoming tests and how to help their child achieve age related expectations.

Safety Internet Day

As a school on Tuesday 5th February we looked at how to keep ourselves safe when using technology at school and home. KS1 had an assembly talking about the responsibility of safety when online and workshops were held for Year 6. This is a global event inspiring a national conversation across organisations and schools.

FREDDY FIT

On Monday 11th we were very lucky to welcome back Freddy Fit who lead workshops for our pupils Years 1 to 6 on how to build stamina and fitness.

SCHOOL BOOK FAIR

From Monday 4th
March to Friday 8th
March, the book fair will
once again open in the
school hall from
3.30pm to 4.00pm.
There will be a range of
books to choose from.

WORLD BOOK DAY

On Thursday 7th March it is World Book Day. To celebrate pupils can pay £1.00 and come dressed as their favourite book character.



Dinner Money

Remains at £10.00 per week which is due on Monday mornings. This can be paid via Parent Pay or handed into the office or class teacher in an envelope, marked clearly with your child's name. From 1st April there will be a 10p price increase.

Cake Sale for NSPCC

We held a cake sale where parents and children donated cakes so we could raise money to say thank you to the NSPCC we raised £134. They have visited our school and helped our pupils understand how to stay safe.

Share

Share will begin for the Nursery when we return to school. Date to be confirmed by Mrs Birch.

Attendance and Punctuality

Being late for school reduces learning time.

At St.Paul's Peel we aim to have outstanding attendance and are constantly trying to improve standards. School Starts at 8.55am and registration starts at 9am. To avoid receiving a late mark please ensure you arrive on time. Thank you for your support in our efforts to raise our attendance.

Green	96-100%	Fantastic	Best opportunity to learn
Green/ Amber	91-95%	Great result	Try going for green
Amber/ Red	85-91%	Could be better	A cause for concern
Red	Below 85%	Poor attendance	Could lead to a Fixed Penalty Fin

Uniform

A reminder about appropriate school uniform.

- Maroon Jumper/Cardigan (preferably with school logo) Black/Grey trousers or skirt
- · Blue Polo Shirt
- · ALL children must wear black shoes

P.E Uniform.

White polo/Plain white t.shirt Black/Navy P.E shorts Black Pumps

Asthma Awareness Assembly

As a school we are taking part in raising awareness with children who suffer from asthma. An assembly took place on Tuesday 12th February showing the children how to use their inhalers correctly. This was told through an interactive re-enactment of the Three Little Pigs story.

Miss Brent

On Friday 8th February we held a leaving assembly for Miss Brent who has been a valued staff member of our school family. We wish her every success and happiness in her new career.

Sheldon

Miss Herrera's class have a welcomed a new member...Sheldon the tortoise. The children love taking care and looking after Sheldon.

SCHOOL HOLIDAYS

We have now come to the end of another half term. Miss Barker, all the staff, governors would like to wish you a lovely break and look forward to seeing you all back at school.

School closes on Friday 15th February at 3.30pm and reopens on Monday 25th February at 8.55am.

